
Temple Beth-El Board of Trustees  

Board Meeting 

June 6,2022 

 

Present:  Nan Ruben (President),  Debbie Leyndyke (Secretary), Joel Siegel (Treasurer) 

Pearie Bruder, Dee Cook, Luke Duddridge, Diane Fleishman, Steve Haydu, Cherri Hudson-Brown 

 Wendee Lorbeer, Donna Popkey, Martha Roditti,  

Absent: Lynn Zeemont (Vice President) 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:12 PM by President Nan Rubin. 

An invocation was given by Martha Roditti. 

 

Discussion was focused on two items; the report presented by the Rabbi Search Committee and 

the survey that was completed by members after meeting Rabbi Yvette Lutman. It was unanimously 

agreed that the Search Committee’s report should be distributed to the congregation, after which,  

each member family in good standing would have the opportunity to vote for (or against) 

establishing Rabbi Lutman as the new rabbi of TBE. 

 

A Zoom membership meeting is scheduled for June 16,2022 and each member family will vote  

anonymously during the meeting.  Absentee ballots will be sent to members who are unable to attend  

the Zoom Meeting. 

 

The next Board of Trustees meeting is to be held on June 21,2022. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Debbie Leyndyke 

Secretary 

 



 

 


